
DWIGHT MENEFEE 
 

It is impossible to operate our vehicles entirely on electricity on our farm and ranch. We do not
have the infrastructure to adequately charge our necessary heavy duty trucks that are not even
manufactured and we cannot afford in the first place. It is an overreach by government officials that
live in a city to force these standards on rural New Mexico. 
More input is needed from ALL areas of the state and not just 3 hearings mostly including
Albuquerque. 


